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Claire Swanson

From: Sue Hoek
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 3:52 PM
To: Claire Swanson
Subject: Re: Applicant for the Penn Valley Area Municipal Advisory Council
Attachments: image001.jpg; App Mark Bailey 10-19-22.pdf

Yes please start the process 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Oct 19, 2022, at 3:12 PM, Claire Swanson <Claire.Swanson@nevadacountyca.gov> wrote: 

Hello Supervisor Hoek, 

We have received the new application from Mark Bailey, see attached. Please reply with confirmation if 
Mark is to be appointed to the PVMAC as member. Once confirmed I can proceed with placing the 
appointment on the upcoming 12/6 BOS meeting.  

Thank you, 


